Pre-k 'EWS

ANCTEFRO  YOURT ACHER
Witk ot Thovemben 186k — Tovember 2nd, 2024

Dear Families,

As we approach Thanksgiving, we are excited to celebrate this special time of year with your littte ones! Here's what's happening in our classroom this
week:

What We're Learning:

Kindness:
This week, we are focusing on the importance of kindness. We'll be discussing ways we can be kind to others, sharing our toys, and practicing saying
“please” and “thank you.” We're working on making sure everyone feels loved and included in our classroom.

What We Are Thankful For:
In the spirit of Thanksgiving, each child will have the opportunity to share what they re thankful for. We'll be making a gratitude tree to display in the
classroom, where children can add leaves with their thankful thoughts. We encourage you Lo ask your child what they are thankful for at home, too!

Thanksgiving Dinner:
we’ll also be talking about traditional Thanksgiving foods! Preschoolers will learn about turkey, mashed potatoes, pumpkin pie, and ather holiday
dishes. We might even try some "Thanksgiving food™ activities and crafts!

Thanksgiving Celebration:

We are excited 10 host a Thanksgiving Dinner on Friday, November 22nd, from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm. This will be a special time for us to come
together, enjoy some festive food, and reflect on what we're thankful for.

Please Note:

. Only one parent per child is allowed to attend the dinner.
¢ Unfortunately, no other siblings or children will be able to join us due to space limitations. We appreciate your understanding in advance.

We look forward to celebrating this special time with you and your child!
Important Dates:

» Thanksgiving Dinner: Friday, November 22nd, 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm K-6 grades early release.

¢  Thanksgiving Break: Qur preschool will be closed from November 25th - November 29th for Thanksgiving. We hope you have a
wonderful and relaxing time with family and friends

L] School Resumes: Monday, December 2nd

Wishing you all a Happy Thanksgiving!

We are so grateful for each and every one of you and for the opportunity to work with your children. Thank you for being part of our preschool family,
and we look forward to seeing you at our Thanksgiving Dinner! summer.parker@fppsphoenix.net
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